
INTERESTED IN BECOMING A SECTION 8 
LANDLORD?                                           
 
TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THIS GREAT 
OPPORTUNITY! 
 
THE PAWTUCKET HOUSING AUTHORITY IS 
CURRENTLY OFFERING A $1,500 ONE-TIME 
LEASE-UP INCENTIVE!  

 
 
Due to the difficulty of our housing choice voucher 
participants  finding available units within the City of 
Pawtucket, the Pawtucket Housing Authority (PHA) is 
offering a one-time lease-up Incentive of $1,500 to any 
landlord who leases an apartment in the City of Pawtucket 
to a tenant who has a Housing Voucher.  
 
This will be a one-time incentive for any lease agreement 
signed between August 1, 2020 through December 31, 
2020. This incentive payment is being paid from the PHA’s 
administrative fee and not from the housing assistance 
funding received by the PHA.    
 
If you are interested in this one-time incentive, pleases 
contact me at 401-721-6017 or via email at 
jbarros@pawthousing.org 
 
 
Justin Barros 
HCV Manager 
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